
Re: CCR Notice of Release - Westland Ash Site, Dickerson, MD 

Receipt acknowledged.

On Tue, Oct 16, 2018 at 1:36 PM, Heimlicher, Peter <Bruce.Heimlicher@genon.com> wrote:

Mr. Noyes & Ms. Hynson,

Please be advised that NRG MD Ash, LLC, has detected Appendix IV constituents at a statistically significant level (SSL) over the 
groundwater protection standard (GWPS) in downgradient compliance monitoring wells at the Westland Ash Management Site 
Cell B located in Dickerson, Maryland. Statistical analysis of sample results was completed by September 4, 2018.

Per 40 CFR Part 257.95, a report detailing the  specific constituents and levels was posted in a CCR document in our Operating 
Record by October 4, 2018, and the notice will also be posted to the public website; https://www.genon.com/ccr-rule-
compliance-1/.

B. Peter Heimlicher

Environmental Compliance Specialist, 

GenOn Mid Atlantic, LLC, Dickerson generating Station

21200 Martinsburg Rd.

Dickerson, MD 20842

Office) 301 601-6515

Cell)      240 751-2953

<martha.hynson@maryland.gov>-MDE-Hynson Martha 

Tue 10/16/2018 1:38 PM 

To:Heimlicher, Peter <Bruce.Heimlicher@genon.com>; 

Cc:Patrick Noyes -MDE- <patrick.noyes@maryland.gov>; Frank, Stephen <Stephen.Frank@genon.com>; Johnson, Walter 
<walter.johnson@genon.com>; 
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-- 
Martha Hynson, Chief
Solid Waste Operations Division
Land and Materials Administration
1800 Washington Boulevard
Suite 605
Baltimore MD 21230-1719
(410) 537-3315
(410) 537-3842 (fax)

Click here to complete a three question customer experience survey.
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